
 [External Email]

From: Han, James
To: Juan Aburto Cruz; Tu, John
Cc: sanjoseplan@google.com; Downtown West Project
Subject: RE: Google project - Contractor inquiry
Date: Thursday, June 3, 2021 8:55:24 AM

Hi Juan,

Thank you for your email, your email has been sent to the Google Team.
 
James Han
Planner |
Planning Division | PBCE 
City of San José
| 200 East Santa Clara Street  
Email:
james.han@sanjoseca.gov |
Phone: (408)-535-7843
For More Information Please Visit:
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning
 
San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction. 
I will monitor email during this time. 
 

From: Juan Aburto Cruz  
Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 6:56 AM
To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Google project - Contractor inquiry
 
 

 

Good morning gentlemen, James and John:
 
First of all my name is Juan, and I just knew about the big project google is going to have. I am very
interested in becoming part of the workers that will be building this project. I
think it's an amazing
job opportunity.
 
I would like to know if there is a link or a way to find out who will be leading this project in terms of
contractors or companies so that way I'd contacy them and submit my application
to get a job. 
 
I know it's still under planning but I'd like to start from now.
 
Looking forward to hearing from you
 
Get Outlook for Android
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

 




